
P69. Erection of Dwellinghouse at East Bonhard, Linlithgow, EH49 7NT for
Mrs Annabell Taylor - P/17/0533/PPP

With reference to Minute of Meeting of the Planning Committee held on 22
November 2017 (Paragraph P64 refers), Committee gave further
consideration to a report by the Director of Development Services on an
application for full planning permission for the erection of a dwellinghouse at
East Bonhard, Linlithgow.

The Convener introduced the parties present.

David Paterson, Planning Officer outlined the nature of the application.

Mr & Mrs Taylor, the applicants, were heard in relation to the application.

Questions were then asked by members of the Committee.

Councillor Aitchison, a local Member for the area, was heard in relation to
the application.

The Convener concluded by thanking the parties for their attendance. The
matter would be determined by the Planning Committee on 24 January
2018.


